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Friday 6th December 2024 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

 

 

Christmas Performances next Week! 

We can’t wait to see you all at the Christmas performances next week! (see key dates below 
for details of dates and times).  

Please remember that photos and videos cannot be taken during the performance, but 
there will be dedicated time to mingle with your child/ children and take photos after the 
performance. Thanks for your understanding. 

Pantomime Visit 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We all had a fabulous time at South Shield’s Custom House today! It was lovely to have so 
many of us altogether, from reception to year 6! 



Christmas Labyrinth 

Thank you to Springwell Village Methodist Church for organising the Christmas Labyrinth. 
The children enjoyed following the labyrinth and hearing about all the different parts of the 
Christmas story. They also loved their goodie bags and the lovely knitted angels. 

Thanks again Reverend Matt and the congregation! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reception Bookvent 

Reception began their countdown to Christmas with a special 'Bookvent'. They have brought 
in some of their favourite festive stories and are enjoying unwrapping one each day to share 
together at home time.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Special Mentions and Head Teacher Awards will be back next week! 

 



Have a lovely weekend! 

Miss Parrish  

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

Autumn Key Dates 

 

 


